
Penn Trafford Beginning Band
Information Night

Date: Tuesday, April 12, 2022
Time: 6:30 PM
Location: Penn Trafford High School LGI Room
Who should attend: Interested students (3rd-4th
grade) and their parents/guardians

Please join us on April 12th for information on joining 4th and 5th
grade band lessons for the 2022/23 school year.  We will discuss
the different instrument choices, rental process, summer band

camp, and information on lesson times and concerts they
perform throughout the school year.

Rental companies will be available at the meeting.  You will be
able to talk with each company and find the one you would like to

use for the school year.


